
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
PPC S.A. announces that, due to the increased inflows in the reservoirs of the Hydro 
Power Plants (HPP), which resulted from the increased rainfalls during the recent 
days, in combination with the already high water reserves, it is necessary to take 
immediate measures for the security of the dams, the avoidance of flooding, etc.  
 
For this reason, PPC has to substantially increase its hydro generation over the next 
period. 
 
In order to proceed with the necessary increased participation of the Hydro Power 
Plants in the National Interconnected System, PPC will collaborate with the Hellenic 
Transmission System Operator (HTSO), in accordance with the relevant Codes of 
the System Operation and Electricity Transactions. 
 
The following table depicts comparative data of inflows and water levels in PPC 
reservoirs:    
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SEPTEMBER 44 950 61 1.906 88 2.019

OCTOBER 138 989 305 1.857 484 2.007
NOVEMBER (1-
29) 159 1.041 620 1.874 899 2.279
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